Debra Thomeson

From: kraig norheim <kraignorheim@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 4, 2022 12:02 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Papke's Landing

Good afternoon,

I support the very much needed improvements at Papke's Landing a State of Alaska Facility.

I think that the conceptual drawing depicts a great parking area for vehicles but does do much for the
several hundred property owners that live beyond Papke's Landing.

It does not show a revenue steam to of fset the costs to manage and maintain.

This is the first drawing not the final drawing!

I want to speak at the meeting on Monday, June 6, ,2022.

Sent from my iPhone



